I am writing to have my say about the Narrabri Gas Project.  I am not in favour of the proposed scheme and do not believe that it should go ahead.  I am very concerned about the impact on wildlife and the flora in the Pilliga forest.  This is a unique area, and should be protected.  Australia is losing its wildlife diversity and I believe that the forest should be protected for the future.
I am also extremely concerned about the removal of underground water in order to extract gas.  Removing so much underground water will have ramifications for the long term stability of water supplies.  The climate is changing and we will need to preserve our water, including the underground sources.  I feel strongly that Australia does not address the issue of climate change and that letting this gas be captured will contribute to global warming.  I do not think that this project should be allowed on this basis alone.

